
Our students at Hazelwood have been working extremely hard in physical 

education since the beginning of the New Year.  We have learned lots of new and 

exciting skills!  Kindergarten through second grade students have continued 

learning loco-motor skills, levels, directions, and chasing and fleeing games.  Third 

through fifth grade students have been practicing and refining their skills in 

basketball, softball, dance, and cooperative games.  They also have been working 

hard to improve fitness scores on the “Pacer Test” that is given periodically 

throughout the year.  

At Hazelwood we recently completed another successful Run/Walk-a-Thon.  Even 

though we were just short of our goal of $16,000 our students worked extremely 

hard to collect money and run laps.  I have so much fun helping with this event 

each year and I would like to thank all of the wonderful volunteers for their 

continued support of Hazelwood Elementary!  

As we head in to the summer months, we will continue with activities that will 

promote active lifestyles among our students.  Please do your part to keep your 

student active this summer to ensure they are living happy and healthy lives.  

Thank you for the opportunity to teach your child! 

         -Casey Conard 

                                                                               

 

 


